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228 ME. CONG'L CHARITABLE SOCIETY. 

CHAP. 18 

May supply 
water to 
East Win­
throp. 

Authorized 
to change 
nan18. 

May hold 
legacies or 
other gifts. 

as trustees of said water district, and asta'tement of the receipts 
and disbursements of said water district during the year ending 
June first next preceding, and that shall be deemed the fiscal 
year of said water district. 

Section 3. The said water district is hereby authorized to 
supply water under the rights and duties of its charter, in that 
portion of 'Winthrop known' as East 'Winthrop and along its 
existing pipe line. 

Section 4. This act shall take effect when approved. 

Approved February 6, 1907. 

Chapter 18. 
An Act to change <the name of the Maine CongregaJtional Chari<table SocIety. 

Be it ella,cted by the Senate alld House of Representatives in 
Legislature assembled, as follows: 

Section 1. The Maine Congregational Charitable Society, a 
corporation chartered by the state of Maine and acting through 
executive officers, most of whom reside in Bangor, is author­
ized, without loss of any of its present rights, ,to assume the 
name of .Maine Congregational Ministerial Relief Society, and 
henceforth to transact its affairs under rthe laUer name. 

Section 2. In particular, this corporation henceforth known 
as the Maine Congregational .Ministerial Relief Society, shall 
have Ithe right to claim, receive and hold any and all legacies 
or other gifts which have been made or given to the Maine Con­
greg'ational Charitable Society, or which may at any time here­
after be given to the .Maine Congregational Charitable Society, 
so ,that the change of name shall in no respect cause the corpo­
ration to forfeit any right which it would have had if it should 
have retained its former name. 

Section 3. This act shall take effect when approved. 

Approved February 6, 1907. 


